Phang nga Chruch Newsletter

Church planting in southern thailand

Nov. 2007





OUR GUEST, ISAAC & LADAWN DYCK

ADDRESS:

Phang nga Church
P.O. Box 5 Petkasem Rd.
Meung, Phangnga 82000
Thailand
E-mail: phangngachurch
@gmail.com



THAI ACCOUNT NAME:

Ywam Thai (tsunami) A/C No.122-2-17651-0 Kasikorn Thai bank, Phang nga Branch Swift wire code: KASITHBK



LANGUAGE CENTER

Praise God! The English classes are going very well. There are two classes with 8 students in each class. God is so good for providing everything! Next month we're going to start the second level in the curriculum. We are still in need of English language teachers. Please contact us if you or someone you know is interested in teaching English here.

OUR GUESTS

This month we had Isaac and Ladawn visit from YWAM Montana. We were so blessed by them. They have been helping us draw up plans for the CMC building. We've been so encouraged to keep on doing God's will here in southern Thailand.

COMMUNITY CENTER

In January, Dr. Sonny Taba and the Kalaheo Missionary Church team will come to help us finish the CMC building. The roof has been completed and we're in the process of preparing materials, work projects, etc., for the team in January. We are so thankful and excited to finish the building next year. We would like to thank Kalaheo Missionary Church for supporting and encouraging us.

COMING UP.....

Peter will go back to Switzerland to visit his family and church in December. He will return to Thailand in January 2008. We will also welcome back Jantanee (Mhui or Maily) at the the end of the month. Yui, Jamie and Matt will assist the hula team from Kauai as they travel to northern Thailand. We are presently preparing for that time of celebration. Until next time!